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Information Note
Update ~ Year 10 Work Experience Week
Selected Students only

Dear Parent

The Work Experience Program is no longer compulsory and classes will run as normal for Year
10 students. Due to COVID-19 student movements have been further restricted and current
advice is to minimise activities outside of the school grounds. Relating to work experience,
schools must ensure that work places do not increase their COVID risk by taking on students.
Work Experience plans will be subject to any changes in the health advice.

Work Experience can proceed for students who are intending to have a work place trial for
employment. Work experience can also proceed where a student has the opportunity to pursue a
strong career interest. In all cases it will be a single Ambarvale student attending a work place.

Students will need to work directly with the Careers Adviser to confirm their work experience.
The Careers Adviser will work directly with employers to ensure they are complying with the
COVID-19 health advice.

Who: Selected students only as approved by the Careers Adviser

When: Monday, 23 November to Friday, 27 November 2020.

The Careers Adviser will now work directly with students who have already handed in their
completed paperwork and confirm their work experience on an individual basis.

If your child has not handed in their paperwork and does want to complete work experience
please advise them to see the Careers Adviser before the end of this term.

If you have any questions about the program, please do not hesitate to call Mrs Abelitis on
4627 1800.

Mrs E Fizgerald Mrs K Abelitis
Deputy Principal Careers Adviser
21 September 2020



